Subject: Re: To My Favorite Council Office **From:** Fred Sutton <fred.sutton@lacity.org>

Date: 04/16/2015 09:57 AM

To: Miki Payne < Miki@hbdrollinger.com >

CC: "jessica.duboff@lacity.org" < jessica.duboff@lacity.org>, Donald Duckworth

<duckworth.donald@gmail.com>

Hi Miki,

I left a message for Don last night and spoke with him this morning. An emergency meeting occurred for 10 AM. I am at every BID meeting unless there are major issues that occur. I have briefed Don on the issues that were of concern to the BID. I apologize for the circumstances.

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 16, 2015, at 9:51 AM, Miki Payne < Miki@hbdrollinger.com > wrote:

Dear Fred and Jessica,

I can't imagine what your schedules are like and how much you have on your plate, but we would be ever so grateful if we could have consistent Council representation at our BID Meetings. I'm attaching a schedule for the rest of the year so you can hopefully mark your calendars. It is the same schedule I have sent to the Chamber and the Hometown News. I think the more we all know what each of us is experiencing in our various quests, the more we can do to coordinate and help each other.

BID MEETINGS FOR THE REST OF 2015 are tentatively scheduled as follows:

May 21 June 18 July 16 August 20 September 17 October 15 November 19

December 2 (wed) (PARTY - Alcohol instead of work)

1 of 1 08/15/2018 10:02 AM